

RICHARD C. MALONE, SUPERINTENDENT

April 6, 2001

Mr. Al Weiss Marine Helicopter Squadron 361 Veterans Association Inc. P.O. Box 429 Cutchogue, New York 11935

Dear Mr. Weiss:

The Southampton School District enthusiastically supports the Marine Helicopter Squadron 361 Veterans Association Project.

Enriching students' learning experiences is one of the primary goals of the New York State Standards in Social Studies and such a project offers an excellent opportunity to provide learning outside our classrooms.

We look forward to participating in the activities planned by the Veterans Association.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Malone

Superintendent of Schools

RCM/jb